Shirley and Lawrence Schlang, USNA '58
Doris Schleider
Mickey and Howard Schoenbaum, USNA ‘41
Jerry Schreiber, USNA '62
Donna and Marvin Schwartz
Harriette and Joe Schwartz
Sheila and Melvin Schweiger, USNA '56
Annice and Martin Seelig, USNA '62
Barre Seid Foundation
Barbara and Norman Seiden
Jane and Stuart Settle, USNA '63
Linda and Bill Shanhouse, USNA '49
Edward Shapire
Eleanor (Jimmie) and Sumner Shapiro, USNA '49
Beth Kaplan and Bruce Sholk
Margaret and Mark Shulman
David Shulman
Jonathan Shulman
Deborah and Marc Siedband, USNA ‘75
Ann and Herbert Siegel
Gary Siegel, USNA '66
Hannah and John Siegel, USNA ‘67
Pearl and Morris Silberman
The Silverberg Foundation, Inc.
Morris Silverman
Howard Silverman
Marilyn and Marvin Simon
Laurie and Jordan Slone
Joan and loel Smilow
Toba and Mickey Smith, USNA '61
Joan and Wendell Smith
The Rabbi Sam Sobel Fund
Samuel Sobel
Edith and Charles Sobel, USNA ‘45
Samuel and Helene Soref Foundation
Francis Harris and Robert Sontheimer, USNA ‘62
The Edward and Deanne Spiegel Foundation
Patricia and Charles Sprincin
Jan and Harvey L. Stein
Sharon and Fred Stein
Susan and Benson Stein, USNA '77
Lonnie and Norman Stein, USNA '52
Dina Lee Steiner
The Harold R. Stern Foundation
The Harry Stern Family Foundation
Carol and David Stern
Joanne Feldscher Stern
Melville Straus
Alice Strauss
Sarann Strauss
The Levi Strauss Foundation
Jack Surasky
The Harriette and Charles Tabas Foundation
Angela and Joshua Taylor, USNA '57
Jerome Teller
Diane and Noerman Tonkin, USNA ‘51
Janet and Robert Traister, USNA '60
Diane Troderman
Edna and Stanley Tuttleman
Jennifer and Mark Vandroff, USNA '89
Alice and John Wales, USNA '51
Alvin Wall
Lissa and Abe Wasserberger
Randi and Charles Wax
Sharon and David Wax

The Harry and Jeanette Weinberg Foundation, Inc.

Diane and Brad Weiner, USNA '82
Alice and Gerald Weinstein, USNA '53
Harvey Weinstein
W. Michael Weinstein, USNA '88
Arthur Weis, USNA '49
Beverly and Samuel Werbel, USNA '58
Robert Wertheim, USNA '46
Anita Volz-Wien and Byron Wien
Earl Wiener
Seema and Jack Wilner, USNA '53
Gloria and James Winston
Hannah and Charles Wiseman, USNA ‘52
Beverly and Bernard Wolfe , USNA ‘38
Marian and Charles Wolfe
Lillan and Stanley Zipser, USNA ‘46
Roy Zuckerberg
Renee and Joseph Zuritsky

TENTATIVE SCHEDULE OF EVENTS
DEDICATION WEEKEND
SEPTEMBER 16th - 18th, 2005

Friday, September 16

Evening Services in the Chapel

Oneg Shabbat following Services

Saturday, September 17
Morning Services in the Chapel
Kiddush following Services
Afternoon Chapel Services

Tours of the Levy Center
during the day

Sunday, September 18
Morning Services in the Chapel

Official Dedication of the
Commodore Uriah P. Levy Center

and Jewish Chapel

Reception following Dedication

Please make your hotel reservations at the following hotels as soon as possible as hotel space is limited in Annapolis:

Loews Hotel (800-526-2593) - Official Hotel -= 1 mile from USNA
O’'Callaghan Hotel (410-263-7700) - 1 mile from USNA
Radisson Hotel (800-266-7631) - 3 miles from USNA
Country Inn Suites (410-571-6700) - 4 miles from USNA

Mention the block of rooms for the Friends of the Jewish Chapel/Uriah P. Levy Center

Parking at the Naval Academy for all events will be limited.

Please park at the Navy Marine Corps Memorial Stadium on Rowe Boulevard.

Shuttle buses will be available throughout the weekend for transportation from the stadium to events on the yard.
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COMMODORE URITAH P. LEVY CENTER
AND JEWISH CHAPEL

Howard Pinskey
President FOJC

Almost eleven years ago, a group of
involved and committed men and
women, some who were Naval
Academy graduates, met with the
MNaval Acagerny Jewisnchapiain, Rabbi
Robert Feinberg, and founded the
Friends of the Jewish Chapel (FOJQ).
The initial purpose of this organization
was to raise funds so that the Jewish
Chaplain at the Academy could
provide religious, cultural, social and
educational programs not provided
for by the Navy, to Jewish midshipmen
and members of the Brigade.

The program aspect of the FOIC has
been in existence since 1994, but our
mission evolved and expanded to
include a substantial gift to the Naval
Academy to plan, design, construct,
equip and maintain the Commodore
Uriah P. Levy Center and Jewish
Chapel.This 31,000 square foot facility,
named after an American Jewish naval
hero, is almost completed and will be
dedicated on September 18,2005.

Together we have achieved a
significant milestone. We are
continuing to raise funds for our
program endowment. With your
continued support, this facility and its
endowment will achieve their full
potential by providing the site and the
programs that will enrich the lives of
the midshipmen and all participants.

Margaret Meade said, “Never doubt
that a small group of thoughtful,
committed citizens can change the
world; indeed, it's the only thing that
ever has.” On behalf of the Board of
Directors of the Friends of the Jewish
Chapel, | thank you for your support
and look forward to seeing many of
you at the dedication on Sunday, 18
September 2005.

Facing the Severn River, The
Commodore Uriah P. Levy Center and
Jewish Chapel with the Star of David
on the pavilion, is an Impressive
addition to the landscape of the
United States Naval Academy. It is
apprtopriate that this building
displays a symbol that pays tribute
to the many thousands of Jewish
men and women who have served
with honor and distinction in the
armed forces of the United States.

On September 18, 2005, we will
gather to dedicate this building and
celebrate the efforts of many
dedicated people who gave their
time, talents and financial resources
to make this historic endeavor a
reality. The exterior of the building
was completed last winter. Each
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week the vision of the architect
becomes set in stone as you can see
by the pictures in this newsletter.

The beautiful copper roof of the
Levy Center shines in the sunlight.
The pavilion, which is an adaptation
of Thomas Jefferson's Monticello,
stands proudly in front to welcome
all who enter.

A twelve-foot Star of David skylight
will illuminate the atrium and
highlight the beautiful mosaic tile
work on the floor. The design is a
double spiral, which is one of the
most complex mosaic patterns to
install. The spirals are laid using a
technique called "the way of the
worm" in which the lines of the spirals
are traced by the infill stones. This is

how most old hand-laid mosaics

(continued on page 2)

LEVY CENTER AND CHAPEL UNDER CONSTRUCTION

Commander Joel D. Newman

Chaplain Corps, USN

It is hard to believe that my
three years at the Naval
Academy are drawing to a
close. After spending eleven
years in the fleet betfore
arriving at USNA, twelve
deployments and life
changing experiences with
Marines and sailors, | was not
sure what the Academy had in
store for me and my family
when we arrived in the
summer of 2002.

Three plebe summers later,
hundreds of Shabbat services
and holidays and the privilege
of getting to know so many
midshipmen has made this
tour the most memorable of
my career. The opportunity to
walk through Bancroft Hall at
all hours and be a part of the
midshipmen's lives, enter into
their classroom and be their
Ethics Instructor for six
semesters and stand on the
bimah each Friday night as
their rabbi, has made me a
better person for having been
here.

Now it is time to continue my
career with the Fleet in San
Diego. It is an exciting move
for my family, but, even more
so, because of all the
midshipmen we know we will
see for years to come. Thank
you for all you have done
through your contributions to
the FOJC that have built a
Jewish Chapel and supported
our midshipmen. Your lives
touched theirs and they, as
future naval officers, will soon
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touch the lives of thousands.

dOVLIIdIH HSIMACM NI 3d1dd « ¥YOIHIWY NI 3dl4d

FRIENDS OF THE JEWISH CHAPEL » 326 FIRST STREET » SUITE 11 « ANNAPOLIS, MD 21403 « PH: 410-268-0169



it

The following names reflect donors as of March 31, 2005,
who have made commitments of $2,500 or more.

We are deeply appreciative of all donors to this
historic endeavor,

Maxine and Howard Abner
Elsie and Robert Adler, USNA '51
Louise and Charles Albert
Albert Ames, USNA '60
Lenore and Walter Annenberg
Anonymous
Christy and Michael Apfelbaum
Catherine Apothaker
Helen and Robert Appel
Natalie Gubb and David Arpi, USNA '02
The Arronson Foundation
Margareth and Philip Arst, USNA '51
Linda and Donald Barger, USNA '65
Judy and Ronald Baron
Rosemary and John Baumann
Adam Becker
The BB&T Charitable Foundation
Kim and Paul Becker, USNA ‘83
Charles H. Becker, USNA '02
Heidi and Larry Becker, USNA ‘77
Todd Benke, USNA '98
Rivka and Robert Beren
Constance and Stephen Berger, USNA '57
Ruth and Howard Berkowitz, USNA '59
Joy and Howard R. Berlin
Shirley and Melvin Berngard, USNA ‘49
Lorl and Allen J. Bernstein
Diane and Norman Bernstein
Maryann and Robert Betagole
Albert and Lin Bildner
Joan and Allen Bildner
The Louis and Henrietta Blaustein Foundation
Gina and Neil Block, USNA ‘61
Marsha and Martin Block, USNA ‘64
The Blum Family Foundation
George Blumenthal
The Boeing Company
Mildred and Alvin Bogart, USNA "42
Celeste and Joseph A. Boggs
Sheila and Michael Bonsignore, USNA '63
Neil K.Bortz
Janis and Aaron Brenner
Francoise and Allyn Bress, USNA ‘52
Herbert M. Bridge
Brookdale Foundation Group
I.W. Burnham
Peter Buttenweiser
Brent J. Cantrell, USNA '03
Anonymous
Joseph Boggs
Shoshana Cardin
Donald Cecil
Derek Cedars, USNA ‘99
Susan and Stanley Chesley
Diane and Alan Chodorow, USNA '58
Winston Churchill
The Class of 1963
D. Walter Cohen
Martha and Joseph Cohen, USNA '70
Geraldine Cohen
The Albert and Bernice Cohen Philanthropic Fund
Ryna and Melvin Cohen
Joseph Cohen
Patricia and Jacob Cohen, USNA ‘66
Barbara and Harvey Coleman
The Connelly Foundation
Ann and Robert Copeland, USNA '59
David Cordish
Cynthia and James DeFrancia, USNA "63
Marcia and Earl Diamond, USNA '61
Robin and Steven Diamond, USNA '74
Lysn snd Michaal nr\n.ie‘u HIChA ‘ag
Karolyn and Hillard Donner
Ronald Dressin, USNA '70
Samuel Dressin, USNA '44
Carol and Steven Dreyfuss
Barbara and Alan Dworsky, USNA '54
The A. Edelstein Foundation
Loulse and Ralph Eder, USNA '45
Sally and Seymour Einstein, USNA ‘41
Daniel Elins, USNA '75
Raymond Epstein
Cindy and David Farber
Edith Feder
Lois Feinblatt
Rose and Dalck Feith
Carol and Alvan Field
Roberta and Mel Fisher, USNA '55
Suzette and Michael Fisher
Arna and Bobby Fisher
Stacey and David Fisher
Evelyn and Marc Fisher
The Fisher Brothers Foundation
The Max Fisher Fund
Annabelle and Bernard Fishman
Donna and Robert Forsyth
Harriette and Paul Foster
The Richard Fox Foundation
Elias Frank, USNA '50
Alicia and Robert Friedman
Ronnie and Marcus Friedman, USNA ‘64
Isaac Frishman
Caryl and Stanley Fuchs, USNA '51
The Melvin Garb Foundation
Pamela and Raymond Garfield, USNA '66
Marilyn Klompus and Robert Garland
Nancy Gold and Arnon Garonzik
Barbara and George Gellert
Michael Gellert
Benno Gerson, USNA 61
Jane and Gordon Gerson, USNA ‘58
Deliaan and Benjamin Gettler
Sarah and Bernard Gewirz, USNA '49
Lori and Michael Glasser
Ephraim Glassman, USNA ‘49
Arnold Glassner, USNA ‘63
Joseph H. Gleberman
Barbara and Richard Glickman, USNA "49
GOJO Industries, Inc.

The Richard and Rhoda Geldman Fund
Char and Alan Goldberg, USNA '58
Jane and Herschel Goldberg, USNA '39
The Herschel Goldberg Fund
Joseph Goldenberg
Greta and Peter Goldman, USNA 48
Ellen and Joseph Goldstein
Linda and Larry Goldstein
Alice and Lawrence Goldstein, USNA '57
Joanne and Philip Gooedman, USNA ‘82
Susan and Richard Goodwin
Freida and Tavia Gordon
Baron Gardon, USNA '50
Paula and Jerome Gottesman, USNA '52
Carey and Brian Grana, USNA '96
Barbara and David Grana
Jerry and Vivian Green
Anna and Edwin Greenberg, USNA '50
Kathy and Alan Greenberg
The Anne and Burton Greenblatt Foundation
Donna and Gary Greenfield, USNA ‘76
Elaine and Stanley Grelf, USNA ‘49
Murray Guttman
Lillian and Willard Hackerman
Helene and Mark Hankin
Janis and Yra Harris
The Walter and Evelyn Haas Jr. Fund
The Isador and Fannie Havelock Foundation
Mary Katey Hays, USNA ‘99
The Kim and Gary Heiman Family Foundation
Joyce and Paul Heiman

LEVY CENTER

(continued from page 1)

DOUBLE SPIRAL MOSAIC TILE
IN ATRIUM

throughout the world are set.
The tile itself is a "broken
mosaic tile." The pieces are
tumbled to age the surface and
then are broken and have a
rough "old world" appearance.
These unique tiles were
quarried in Israel. The
beautiful shades of red,
grey, gold and bone are
used at specific sites in
the pavilion, atrium
and chapel.

In  the chapel, the
Jerusalem stone wall,
which is a replica of
the Western Wall in
Jerusalem, reaches
almost from floor to
ceiling, a height of 45
feet,and is a prominent
symbol of our rich
cultural heritage.
Within the Jerusalem

ESTHER AND WILLIAM MILLER CHAPEL
“A WORK IN PROGRESS”

stone wall, behind the bimah,
there is a mosaic-arched wall
that continues the design in the
pavilion interior, representing
the heavens, and the atrium
floor, representing the earth.
This creates a niche for the ark
and represents the spiritual
aspects of this site.

Thin sheets of silver leaf were
brushed onto the ceiling by
hand and softly reflect the
natural light in the chapel.

Mesh scrims will reach from
above the mezzanine towards
the middle of the ceiling to
form the "Hands of God" design
of the architect. This truly will

BANCROFT HALL OVERLOOKING
THE LEVY CENTER

SILVER LEAF BEING APPLIED BY HAND
TO CHAPEL CEILING

be a unique place for all to
come for reflection and
contemplation.

The official dedication
is scheduled for
September 18, 2005. A
weekend of events is
being planned. As the
events and times
become more specific,
we will inform the
members of the FOJC in
a summer 2005 edition
of the Levy Center
Tidings. (Please see
"Tentative Schedule for
Dedication Weekend"
on the back page.)

Levy Center Chapel Dedicated

Through a generous gift from Jerry and Laura Miller, both board
members of the Friends of the Jewish Chapel, the 425 seat Jewish
Chapel will be dedicated as the Esther and William Miller Chapel, in
memory of Jerry's parents. Jerry’s thoughts are as follows:

Like many first generation American Jews, both of my parents were

children of Russian immigrants who came to this country at a very

young age with nothing but hope and dreams of freedom and

opportunity. Born in the early 1920's, my parents’ lives were filled with

sacrifice as they lived through the Great Depression. My father joined

his peers of young, brave Americans and heroically served in World War

Il. Returning from the war, he met and married my mother. Life was a

struggle but they worked together raising their five children to practice

the values of honesty, hard work, respect for others and reverence to

God. They were dedicated Jews and great Americans.

My family is humbled and truly honored to dedicate the Jewish Chapel

in the Uriah P. Levy Center at the United States Naval Academy in

memory of my parents, Esther and William Miller.

Jerry Miller, USNA, Class of 1977

FRIENDS OF THE JEWISH CHAPEL « EMAIL: FOJCUSNA@COVAD.NET

JEWISH MIDSHIPMEN CLUB NEWS

The Jewish Midshipmen Club continues
to grow in numbers and strength.
Through heavy snowfalls and torrential
rain, our Jewish midshipmen found
warmth this winter in their Tuesday
night meetings, where they shared a
dialogue with guest speakers, enjoyed
some pizza and made new friends.

NEILA AT SEA

One of the most important aspects
of the weekly meetings is to
provide an opportunity to impart
the “wisdom of those more senior
in academic years,” so those rising
through the ranks can learn the
ropes and make life-long friends.

There is great anticipation among
the midshipmen about the
completion of the Levy Center. The
Commodore Uriah P. Levy Center
and Jewish Chapel was a dream to
those that came before them and a

reality to those who have been on
the Yard this past year. They have
watched it grow, stone by stone.

One of our Jewish midshipmen
recently commented, “While | know
that once | get out to the Fleet, there
will not be a Jewish Chapel on my ship
or in the desert, having one here at the
Academy, even if just for four years, will
allow my Jewish “roots”to grow deeply,
strengthening my commitment to my
faith.”

This past December, Luce Hall was
packed with Jewish midshipmen who
celebrated Hanukkah by lighting the
candles of the menorah and sharing a
Chinese (that's what they asked
for) Hanukkah dinner! The
kosher-for-Passover meals for the

PASSOVER MIDSHIPMEN'S SEDER

eight-day holiday are planned and
greatly anticipated by the midshipmen.
With spring finally in the air,
baccalaureate, graduation and a summer
with the Fleet are on the minds of all.

TASHLICH
“CAST YOUR SINS UPON THE SEA”

Commander Irving Elson will be
returning for a second tour as the
Jewish Chaplain at the Naval Academy
this June. Rabbi Elson and his family
are eager to be a part of the Brigade of
Midshipmen again and excited to be at
the Academy for the dedication of the
Levy Center,

Rabbi Newman will depart with his
family in June for his new position in
San Diego. We wish him fair winds and
flowing seas.

FELLOWSHIP HALL SHOWCASES

CALL FOR ARTIFACTS

In the Fellowship Hall there will be six showcases. The themes of the showcases are

Naval Academy Jewish Alumni, Naval Academy Jewish Athletes, Jewish Women in the

Navy, the Life of Commodore Uriah P.Levy, Commodore Uriah P.Levy Naval Heroes and

a rotating exhibit showcase. As we prepare for the dedication of the Levy Center, we

would like to ask the members of the Friends of the Jewish Chapel if you have, or know

of, any specifically related items that could be displayed in these showcases. Items of

interest could include: uniforms, pictures, hats, artifacts from military assignments,

medals, letters, sports memorabilia from the Academy, pins, athletic uniforms, Judaic

items and items pertaining to Commodore Uriah P.Levy. If you have any items you feel

we may be able to use and are willing to donate or loan these items, please contact us

with its description so that we may submit them to the Showcase Committee for

consideration. You may send us pictures and written descriptions of the items, but

please do not send the items directly to us. Please contact us by June 15th with your

information.

LEVY'S GHOST

No, we are not worried about
apparitions appearing in the Levy
Center! We did want to let you know
about a play that will be performed on
the spar deck (the top, open deck that
will include a canopy for inclement
weather) of the 1854 sloop-of-war USS
Constellation that is docked in
Baltimore’s Inner Harbor. The play is
being produced during the 350th
anniversary of Jewish life in North
America. This exciting two-act drama
explores the life of Commodore Uriah P.
Levy. Levy and Thomas Jefferson come
to life on stage, where they confront the
ghosts of Levy's past, and fight to
restore Levy’s honor and reclaim his
rank in the Navy. The play will be
performed at 6 p.m. on June 5, 19, 26,
July 10 and 17, 2005. For information
contact Laura Givens at 410-539-1797,
ext.432 or lgivens @constellation.org .

Anne and George Heldman
Anita and Stephen Heller, USNA ‘45
Jean and Richard Henderson, USNA '48
Vickl and Dave Herche
Susan and Roger Hertog
Sue and Larry Hochberg
The Hoffberger Foundatien, Inc,
The LeRoy Hoffberger Ark Fund
Janet and David Hoffberger
Caren and Bruce Hoffberger
Rebecca and LeRoy Hoffberger
Alice Hoffberger
Donna and Michael Hakin
Leila and Dudley Holstein, USNA '48
The Helzman Foundation, Inc,
Fran and Lou Hyatt
Erica and Dustin Jackson, USNA '01
The Max and Belle Jlacoby Foundatian
Karen and Mark Jahnke
Jeffrey Jerome, USNA ‘79
The Jewish Foundation of Cincinnati
Sandra and Richard Johnson
North County Post 385 - IWV
Donna and Eric Kahn
Gerald Kaminsky
Irene and Edward Kaplan
Arthur Kaplan
Tobee and Leonard Kaplan
Ann and Murray Kaplan, USNA ‘64
Hal Kass Trust
Katz, Teller, Brant and Hild Fund
Sharon and Douglas Katz, USNA '65
Miriam and Jerome Katzin
Mickey and Bernard Kauderer, USNA '53
Selma and Walter Kaye
Phyllis and Maurice Keiser
Joan and George Kessel
Adam Kinnear, USNA ‘94
Norma and Richard Klein
Daoris and Melvin Klein, USNA '58
Stacy and Ben Koenig, USNA ‘B9
The Kalker-Saxon-Hallock Family Foundation, Inc.
Sally and Jonathan Kovier
Debbie and Melvin Kramer
Ron Kramer
Matthew Krauz, USNA ‘01
The Abraham and Ruth Krieger Family Foundation, Inc.
The Zanvyl and Isabelle Krieger Fund
Seymour Kunin, USNA 48
Annetta and Jack Kushner
Pauline and Ben Kuyler
Sora and Aaron Landes
Debora and Paul Lang, USNA '61
Herschel and Judith Langenthal
John LaPlante, USNA '62
Ruth and Joseph Lasser
The Evelyn and Leonard Lauder Foundation
The Blanche and Irving Laurie Foundation
Joanne and Steve Laverson, USNA ‘79
Carol and Robert Leshner
Mona and Gerald Levine
Gerry and Ben Levitt, USNA '44
Leora and Steven Levy
Frances and Leon Levy
The Levy Family Foundation
Ellen and Henry Libby
Pam and Steven Lichtenstein
Donna and Michael Hokin
Thea and Harry Lindauer
Carl H.Lindner
Anne and Harold Lipschutz, USNA '48
The Lucius Littauer Foundation, Inc,
Sharon Handler and John Loeb
The M/l Homes Foundation
Milton Maltz
Ann and Herbert Mandel, USNA 38
The Marcus Foundation, Inc.
Patricia and Jacob Meckler, USNA '62
Royer Mehie, JaNA 63
Alvin Meisel
Frieda and Melvin Meltzer, USNA '52
Lynda and Barry Messinger
Allison and Sam Messinger, USNA '96
Sandra and Kenneth Metviner, USNA ‘63
The Sophie and Milton Meyer Trust
The Rebecca Meyerhoff Memorial Trust
Beverly and David Meyers
Laura and Jlerry Miller, USNA ‘77
Sandra and Walter Mintz
Montgomery Inn, Inc.

The Charles Morris Charitable Trust
Nash Family Foundation
Kathleen and Nicholas Nerangis, USNA ‘63
Dr. (COL) Lawrence and Leslie Nessman
Robin and Mark Neumann
Virginia and James Newmyer
Nerthrop Grumman Corporation
Sheila and Lawrence Novak, USNA ‘52
Mart Nyman
Rosemary and Steven Nyman, USNA '73
Brenda and David QOestreich
Daniel Orans
The LT, David Martin Orans Memorial Fund
Eric Oser, USNA ‘68
lane and Victor Ottenstein
Jane and Jonathan Panitz
Nina J. Pearlmutter
Kate and Bradford Peck
The Harriette Perlman Family Foundation
Michael Perlstein
Mildred P, Pickard Trust
Marilyn and Emanuel Pine, USNA ‘50
Thea and Howard Pinskey, USNA '62
Karen and Samuel Platt, USNA ‘85
Suzanne and Michael Podberesky, USNA ‘97
Yvonne and Leslie Pollack
Sylvia and Marris Pollak, USNA ‘52
Devora Pontell
Marilyn and Gary Pontell
The LT. Darin Pontell Memorial Fund
Ina and Joseph Portney, USNA '52
The Louis and Harold Price Foundatian, Inc.
David L. Prosser, USNA '69
Loretta and Gary Rabiner
Frances and Joel Rabinowitz, USNA '49
Ramapo Trust
Janet and Jerome Rapkin, USNA '52
Claire and Robert Reichlin
Bonnie and Richard Reiss
Reliance Group Holdings
Jeannie and Arthur Rivkin
Lenore and Lee Robins
Greta and Malvin Roesch, USNA ‘52
Joanne and William Roos, USNA '49
Sandra and Frederick Rose
Susan and Elihu Rose
Marge and Robert Rosenberg, USNA ‘57
Daniel Rosenblatt
The Ben and Esther Rosenbloom Foundation, Inc.
Robert Rosenkranz
John Rosenthal
Nancy and Paul Ross
Kelly and Stephen Roth, USNA '87
Jack Rudin
Joan and Daonald Sacarob, USNA '56
Karen and Warren Sachs
The Robert J. Salomon Fund
Elizabeth Salomon
Beth and Mikael Salovaara
The Samberg Family Charitable Foundation
Joseph Samberg
Annie and Art Sandler
Anthony Sarno, USNA '66
Lenare and Stephen Scheffer, USNA ‘60
Marvin Schenker, USNA '50
Rosel and Elliot Schewel
Barbara and Cary Schiff

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE JEWISH MIDSHIPMEN CLUB & SERVICES AT THE NAVAL ACADEMY, VISIT WWW.USNA.EDU/JMC
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